Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School
2023-2024 School Circular Issue No. 11
(Suitable for F.5 students)

17" January, 2024

Dear parents and guardians,

Parents’ Day & Holiday after Parents’ Day, Career-related visits

and Taking Physical Education lessons outside school

Please refer to the following items:

1.

Parents’ Day & Holiday after Parents’ Day
Our Parents’ Day will take place on 25" February (Sunday). You are cordially invited to come and take

the report cards at a designated timeslot arranged by the class teachers. Your children will be notified the
arrangement. You are advised to bring your son or daughter to come and they should wear the school
uniform tidily. Apart from meeting the class teachers, you are also welcomed to share your opinions on
their education and daily life. The day after the Parents’ Day, 26" February (Monday), is a school
holiday.

Career-related visits

In order to help students get more familiar with the working environment and prepare their career paths,
our Life Planning Committee members have arranged all F.5 students for a visit to different workplaces.
All students are divided into groups. The groupings have been announced on eClass. Details are as

follows:

Date: 24™ January, 2024 (Wednesday Day 6 Class teachers’ periods)
Time for departure: 14:20

Assemble at: Lower School Hall

Transport: Students are escorted to take coaches

Each student will head to one location below only.

Location Address Depart at
Pentahotel Hong Kong, 6 Tsun Wen Rd, Tuen Mun Approximately at 16:45 at the hotel
Tuen Mun
Manwood Coffee Studio Grand City Plaza, Sai Lau Kok | Approximately at 17:15 at school

Rd, Tsuen Wan

Yuen Long Ambulance 2 Fung Kam St, Yuen Long Approximately at 17:00 at school
Depot
Japanese Restaurant G/F, The Sherwood Approximately at 17:00 at school
Koln 3D Technology 2 Dai Wang St, Tai Po Approximately at 17:00 at school
(Medical) Limited

{RIIEZ ISR IRE TR G& 13 £ 34) You must love one another just as I have loved you. (John 13:34)



3.  Taking Physical Education lessons outside school
In order to give our students more opportunities to get access to diversified sports activities, our school
has arranged students to use the sports facilities in the community. Since the second term, some physical
education lessons including bowling, tennis and squash will be conducted outside school and the fees are
subsidized by school. Students should go to the stadiums on their own and they will be dismissed right at
the stadiums after school. If you have any enquiries, please contact our P.E. panel head Ms Wong Big
Ha.

Yours faithfully,

W
/

(Wong Kit)

=<

The reply slip should be submitted by 19™ January.

Student Name: Class: Class No.:

2023-2024 Reply Slip for School Circular Issue No. 11
(Suitable for F.5 students)

Dear Mr. Wong,

I am well informed with the above information.

Parent’s signature: Date:
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